
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

25 January 2018 
 

Year 1 Dinosaur Afternoon 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
As part of your child’s topic this term “Dinosaurs”, the school have invited in a Dinosaur and Fossil 
expert to see the Year 1 class. This will take place on Thursday 8th February.  
 
During the visit, the children will get to look at and hold different fossils, skeletons, eggs and other 
wonderful artefacts. The children may also get the opportunity to do fossil rubbings and draw 
their own fossil! 
 
To help in covering the cost of this activity afternoon, the school would like to ask parents to give 
a contribution of £3, which can be paid in cash to the school office as it is a smaller amount. 
Please return this and the completed consent slip to the school office by Monday 5th February. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss H Clappison 
 
 
 

 
Year 1 Dinosaur Afternoon 

 
I give permission for …………………………………………………………………. to take part in the Dinosaur 
activity afternoon on Thursday 8th February. 
 
I enclose £3. 
 
Parent signature: 
 
Date: 


